
LIVING AT THE SPANISH HOUSE 
 
Dear Future & Current Resident of the Spanish House, 

 
Each year, we receive applications from various students who express their interest in living at the 
Spanish House. The Spanish faculty is very diligent at reviewing the applications and selecting students 
who demonstrate keen interest in the Spanish language and culture. You have been selected to reside at 
the Spanish House because of your promising application. We hope that you follow the rules established 
for the residents of the Spanish House and serve as a model to students who want to major or minor in 
Spanish. 

 
 
We hope that you will do your best to: 

 
1. Speak Spanish at all times!  This is a great way to improve your communication skills in Spanish and 

learn from each other. 

 
2. Engage in planning and attending events at the Spanish House! Do your best to cook/eat together, 

come up with a plan for study hours, organize fun events open to all interested students (i.e. Spanish 

movie nights, salsa lessons, cooking lessons, culture presentations, etc.). These activities will enhance 

your personal and intellectual growth. 

 
3. Create a sense of a community! Be respectful, hear and help one another, and be friendly with 

everyone with whom you agreed to share the house. 

 
4. Share chores! Since you will be living in a house, it is important that you remember to clean and keep 

the house in a good shape for activities. 

 
We encourage you to make the house a dynamic place for students to live in, speak Spanish, and learn 

more about the Hispanic cultures. 

 
Please sign below to show your agreement and commitment to fulfilling the mission of the Spanish House 

to the best of your ability: 
 
 
 
Signature    Date   


